
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Bountiful City Council 
at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 26, 2022. The hearing will be held at the Bountiful City 
Council Chambers, 795 South Main, Bountiful, Utah, 84010, for an amendment to 
the Bountiful Land Use Ordinance for Short-Term Rentals. Further information about 
this item will be posted at www.bountifulutah.gov/agenda-minutes   four (4) days prior 
to the meetings. Questions, concerns, or to voice an opinion can be given in writing to 
planning@bountiful.gov, by phone to 801-298-6190, or in person to 795 S Main, 
Bountiful, Utah 84010. 
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